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September 21, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 756/090779
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation LQA/ESS:pwe
Attention: Mr. O. D. Parr, Chief

Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3 Docket No. 50-339
Division of Project Management

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

GUIDE THIMBLE TUBE WEAR

We hc.ve reviewed Mr. Parr's letter of September 7,1979, which
requested additional information concerning Westinghouse experience with
guide thimble tube wear. Since these requests pertain ts generic information
previously provided to you by Westinghouse, we believe that the information
requested would ';3 most appropriately developed on a generic basis.

It is our understanding that Westinghouse is currently developing
these responses e.o your requests and is plann.f ng to provide these generic
responses within approximately two weeks. We will follow the efforts of
Westinghouse in providing these responses and will review the generic re- .

sponses to verify their applicability to North Anna Unit 2.

Pl cs.. contact us should you require additional information or
clarification.

Very truly yours, '

$_ ! "m

W. N. Thomas
Vice President
Fuel Resources
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